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Thank you to SD61, A.S.S.A.I., Burnside Gorge Community Assoc., Canadian Tire JumpStart, District of Saanich, HEROS, Saanich and
Victoria First Responders, Blue Jays Care Foundation, First Tee Golf, Breakfast2Music, CFAX Santas Anonymous, Singing Granola,
The Saheli Foundation,  Tillicum Save-On Foods, Tillicum PAC, Johns Southward Law, and our wonderful staff for their dedication
and support of community programming.

Architecture

Congratulations Tillicum
Thunder Rugby Team, on a win,
a tie and a loss at the
Jamboree this year!  Great job! 
Thank you to everyone who
helps Tillicum Programs run
smoothly throughout the year!
Your support is immeasurable
and so appreciated. 
Special THANK YOU to the Blue
Jays Care Foundation, and First
Tee Golf! These were 2 new
programs  this year and we are
so fortunate to have been
chosen as an affiliate school for
both.  Tillicum received brand
new golf & baseball gear,
training and support, and we
look forward to building these
programs at Tillicum into the
future!

JUNE NEWSDATES
3 JUNE
Lawn Bowling
Group #2 Starts

9-13 JUNE
Last Week for *most*
Programs

16 JUNE
Last Day for
Kate’s Group

Rugby Disc Golf Blue Jays Care
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17 JUNE
Last Day for Lawn
Bowling Group #2

Tillicum 

Community Program Coordinator: Mandy Greyling
mgreyling@sd61.bc.ca

Lawn Bowling

Have an
awesome
summer!


